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October 18, 2017

Pauly Jail Building Company, Inc.
17515 Bataan Court
Noblesville, IN 46062

Re: Performance Reference
Dear Joe:

It is our pleasure to provide this letter of recommendation for Pauly Jail Building
Company. Granger has recently completed or is currently working on several
projects with the Pauly Jail team in Ohio and Michigan.

As a Construction Manager focused on corrections projects in the Midwest,
Granger has experience with a number or Detention Equipment Contractors and
appreciates our positive experiences with the Pauly Jail team. Ricky Harrison,
Jared Bailey and Nick Henry have been valuable preconstruction resources and
key to the proper estimating, planning and procurement of detention facilities.
During construction, Jared Bailey and your construction staff have gone out of
their way to maintain construction schedules, install a high level of quality, and
provide expertise to our clients.

| would highly recommend Pauly Jail to potential clients and other construction
partners for any upcoming opportunities. | am happy to speak directly in further
detail regarding our experiences with Pauly Jail to potential clients.

We look forward to many more successful projects with Pauly Jail Building
Company.

Regards,

GRANGER CONSTRUCTION COMPANY

Rob Train
Vice President



